
  

Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/1088                                                                                                         24/02/2025 

  
  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 

  

  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  

  
Subject: Request for inputs regarding potential issues to be taken up in the Core 
Committee on TBT 

  
We wish to inform you that the next meeting of the WTO Technical Barriers to Trade (TBT) 

committee is scheduled in late March 2025 and meetings of the Core Committee are being held 

in preparation of the upcoming WTO TBT Committee meeting.  

  

In this regard, members are requested to share inputs on issues/concerns regarding non-

tariff measures which can be taken up for discussion in the Core Committee.   

  

  

Please share your inputs to bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org till 26th February 2025. 

  

  

Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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